Newsletter 7th February 2022

Dear Parents,/ Carers,

ARE YOU AWARE OF THE APPS and SOCIAL MEDIA SITES YOUR CHILDREN ARE ACCESSING?

IF NOT, PLEASE LOOK AT AND DISCUSS WHAT THEY ARE USING AND HOW THEY ARE USING THEM

Your children have been doing e safety computing sessions this term and the importance of safe practice and age-appropriate use of APPs and social media. We have been made aware of a number of sites and APPs some of your children are using including Tik Tok (Age 13 with parental permission), Whatsapp (Age 16 with parental permission). I strongly advise you check your child's phone or device regularly and discuss the APPS and social media sites they are using. Sites state parental permission and age-appropriate content for a reason. As a school, every class completes e safety sessions annually, but it is vital you also discuss e safety regularly; an ideal time to do this is every month when the e safety newsletter alert is sent out and put on the website.

I am sure you will support school in keeping your child safe on-line.

Miss Hegarty

Headteacher

Please remember, if your child is unwell it is important to test regularly with a lateral flow test and keep school updated with results.

If your child has covid symptoms please access a PCR test.

Thank you

UNIFORM

.....

Please make sure your child is in the correct uniform including sensible black shoes.

Trainers are not allowed.

Thank you

Events this week

8th February - Safe internet day

7th-13th Feb - Children's Mental Health Week following the theme "Growing Together" To access some tips for parents/carers please follow the link below:-

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents

9th February — Y3 and Y4 visit to Gaia Earth Sculpture at St Chads

BOOK FAIR

The Book Fair will be in school from Mon 14th to Thurs 17th February.

Books will be available to buy in the school hall from 3:15pm Please wear a mask when inside the school building and to avoid overcrowding we have allocated different days for each class:-

14th February-Nursery and Reception

15th February-Year 1 and Year 2 Year 3 and Year 4 16th February-

Year 5 and Year 6 17th February-

